
 
 

 

     Welcome November! 

Fall is definitely in the air, this is such an exciting time for the children here at DCP. The seasons are 

changing and the teachers and committees are hard at work making the remainder of 2019 a success. 

We have already had some exciting field trips and special visitors to our school.  Once again DCP 

thrives on our parent participation, if there are any questions or concerns please don't hesitate to 

reach out to one of our teachers or a board member listed below.  

  

Jen Rahde, Alisha Smith, Kim Barnes, Amanda Clary, and Andrea Kolp 

 2019/2020 Board Members  

************************************************************************** 

From the Teachers  

Please remember to send in with your child along with their coat, accommodating clothing              

such as gloves and hat for these fall days in Ohio are very unpredictable, in the chance we get                   

to talk a walk or play outside. 

Reminder Delaware Cooperative Preschool is closed the week of Thanksgiving, November           

25-29! 

We love your kids art work, please make sure to check on top of the cubbies to claim your                   

child’s masterpieces. 

Important Reminders!  

 

★ Board Members for 2020/2021 School Year!! 

Now is the time to start coming to our school board meetings that are held every first Thursday 

of each month at Ashbury Church. You will need to attend 2 meetings to be nominated for a 

board position. It's a great way to get engaged in the school and meet some new parents and 

build some new friendships. 

 

★ SubstituteTeachers Still Needed, ​this is another great way to get more involved in your 

child's school by becoming a substitute, please contact Sarah Cooperfor more details. 

 

★ Committee Announcements! 

● Social Committee​ - Parents Night Out is scheduled for​ Thursday November 21st​ check 

out the DCP Event Board at school for more information on this event. 

 

● Fundraising Committee​ - Fortmeyer & Sons order has been placed! Pick up for the 

items will be ​Wednesday December 4th.​ This is always an all hands on deck event, if 

you have the day free or are available to help out the Fundraising Committee that day 

it would be great help sorting orders. Look for times needed in an email soon. 



 

● Mark your calendars for Donatos Pizza Night on​ December 6, from 5-9.  

  

● Educational Programming Committee​ - Has set up for us COSI an Educational Event. 

Tuesday November 5th, from 1-2 ​in the McCoy Room at Asbury Church all enrolled 

preschool children are welcome to attend even if this is not your scheduled day. No 

additional cost is required and the children will receive a $5 dollar General Admission 

Voucher just for each participating learner. 

*************************************************************** 

Montessori Moment  

 
“​Free the Child’s potential, and you will transform him into the World” 

 
       “Maria Montessori” 


